
Forsyth Barr Stadium
12 May, 2023

7.30am – 11am

This event is brought to you thanks to the generosity of Dunedin Climbing
Limited.  Check out Dunedin Climbing.

http://www.dunedinclimbing.co.nz


Tēnā koe,

Thank you for your interest in the Toss the Boss
event - the major annual fundraising event for
Southern Youth Development (formerly the
Malcam Charitable Trust).

The event is pretty simple.
● You sign up to be a participant of the event.
● We set you up with a givealittle page for you

to fundraise. We recommend $1000 as the
target.

● You get your business, friends and family behind the cause to donate.
● On the day, you abseil 35 meters from the upper service gantry in the

Speights Stand at Forsyth Barr Stadium to the pitch below.
● Your supporters can watch you abseil. There is plenty of opportunities for

photos and videos for your own posterity of the event.

The event is ably run by Dunedin Climbing. No experience is needed in abseiling
as the event is catered to all levels of expertise. You are in safe hands at all times
during the event.

You do not need to be a boss, or be nominated to be tossed. You can volunteer
yourself and get others involved. All participants will need their own givealittle
page and target for fundraising.

This year, the event is on Friday 12 May between 7.30am and 11am. All
participants must be present at 7.30am for the safety briefing. Given we will be
inside, there will be no weather cancellation.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. You can reach our team
by calling 03 477 4175. If you have any specific questions, get in touch with our
event manager, Leisa de Klerk, at 021 548 376 or leisa@syd.org.nz.

Thank you for your interest. We look forward to your participation!

Garth Hassall

General Manager
Southern Youth Development

https://forsythbarrstadium.co.nz/
mailto:leisa@syd.org.nz

